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For Release: IMMEDIATELY 

New York State Board of Elections statement regarding suspicious 
mail received  

 
ALBANY, N.Y. (09/17/2024) This afternoon, the New York State Board of Elections received mail that contained a 
suspicious substance in what appears to be part of a pattern of potentially threatening mail being sent to elections 
offices across the country.  
 
The State Board immediately contacted law enforcement and temporarily evacuated the area. Law enforcement’s 
investigation into the incident is ongoing. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this press release please contact Kathleen McGrath or Jennifer Wilson at the State 
Board of Elections at (518) 474-1953 or by email at INFO@elections.ny.gov.  
 
For any questions about the investigation, please contact the Federal Bureau of Investigation (FBI) directly. 
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